
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 37 By Councillor Cowdy for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 27 October 2022 

  As the proposed Workplace Parking Levy, increasing global 
energy prices, the City’s proposed Low Emissions Zone and 
Net Zero 2030 ambitions puts pressure on organisations 
operating within the city, some are keen to turn to new 
Electric Vehicle fleets but a lack of clarity from the Council is 
holding up the procurement process. 

Question (1) When will publicly accessible EV charging points be placed 

in Council facility car parks including schools, libraries and 

leisure centres? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) When will the Council be issuing a clear strategy for 

managing their Electric Vehicle charging points within the 

city? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

 
 

 


